

7th March 2017

**Dear Parents and Careers** 

## **Easter Bingo Dress Down Day**

## Easter Bingo Night -Monday 27 March 2017

## Therefore Friday 17 March 2017 will be a dress down day!

We are asking for all children to come to school in their own clothes, in return, please bring in a Easter Egg or a small gift that we can use as prizes for the bingo.

As with all dress down days, children should be suitably dressed for the school day and football shirts/sports club shirts are prohibited.

Bingo tickets will go on sale next week and we will be doing pre-orders of tickets once again.

A further letter will be sent with full details on how to get your tickets, but to stay up to date with our events, please pop along to our PTA Facebook page!

Thank you in advance for your support.

Kind Regards

PTA Team



